
KANKAKEE RIVER METROPOLITAN AGENCY 
 

OUTLINE FOR ACCEPTANCE OF HAULED-IN NON-HAZARDOUS WASTEWATER 
(SEPTIC) AT THE KANKAKEE FACILITY 

 

The Kankakee facility will not and cannot accept any hazardous wastewater.  

I. KRMA Septic Permit application must be completed/signed/submitted. 
Once the Agency decides to accept and treat the waste stream, the septic 
owner/company will be permitted by the Kankakee River Metropolitan 
Agency. An individualized wastewater discharge permit will be issued and 
be placed in KRMA’s Industrial Pretreatment Program.  

 
II. Kankakee River Metropolitan Agency Local Limits: 

  
Cadmium  0.131        Lead  1.53  Silver    1.59 
Molybdenum  2.00  Nickel  0.83 
Hex. Chromium 0.33  Copper 2.22  
Cyanide  0.75   pH range  5.5 -10.5  
Zinc   5.11  Mercury 0.0010 
 

III. KRMA Septic program requires the purchase of a dump ticket prior to 
disposing of septic wastewater. Dump tickets are sold based upon tanker 
capacity and are currently priced at $40.00 per 1000 gallons. KRMA 
requests that tickets be purchased in increments of 5 or more. 

 *There is an anticipated increase in ticket price effective May 1, 2020.  
 

IV. Kankakee has a designed truck-in wastewater unloading area at the 
headworks of the facility to accommodate semi-trucks (Two trucks can 
unload at one time.) 
 
 

If you have any questions or need clarification – please contact Melanie Gossett at 
815/933-0444 or mgossett@krmawastewater.com 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                 


